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Dear Valued Business, 
 
On behalf of The Floresville Police Department, we’re proud to announce the Blue Santa Program for the 2024 
Holiday Season. Christmas is a special time of the year, and we feel every child should have some type of gift to 
open during the holiday season. 
 
Our goal for Blue Santa is to provide gifts for as many children as possible who need a good Christmas. Throughout 
the years, the Floresville Police Department has been successful in helping provide gifts for many children with each 
child taking home a gift. As the City of Floresville continues to grow, our expected headcount this season could 
reach well over 300 plus. The children’s ages range from newborn to 12-year-olds. 
 
Our mission is to be able to provide for every one of these children and their families, as some rely on us each year 
for help. As a valued business like yours, we kindly ask for your support of a donation (ex. Monetary, new 
unwrapped toys, or Blue Santa donation toy box/monetary donation jar located at your business front) that you feel 
would benefit our program. Any amount, no matter how small, will make a significant difference in that child's life 
on Christmas Day.  
 
If you wish to contribute or should you have any further questions, please feel free to contact our office, at 830-393-
4055, or email our Police Clerk, Shivon at srodriguez@floresvilletx.gov. All checks can be mailed to 920 C Street, 
Floresville TX 78114. To express our gratitude for your generosity, we would be pleased to acknowledge your 
contribution publicly on our Facebook page, unless you prefer to remain anonymous. 
 
Together we can make a meaningful difference in hardships to create a better future for the children of 
Floresville. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
 
Anthony Flores  
Chief of Police 
Floresville Police Department 

Happy Holidays 2024 


